
 
Memorandum 
To:   Mayor Nelson and Members of the City Council 

From:  Daniel R. Buchholtz, MMC, Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer 

Date:  June 29, 2021 

Subject: Construction Site Runoff Control Ordinance 
 
Chapter 12.44 references specific sections of the current 2018 NPDES Construction Stormwater 
General Permit.  Those specific provisions with change with the adoption of the new 2022 permit. 
 
Rather than amend the ordinance to correct the permit references, staff is recommending deleting 
the specific references to the permit to a reference to the overall permit.  The proposed ordinance 
also corrects the name of the General Permit within the City Code. 
 
There are no other changes proposed in the ordinance.  It is only a technical amendment. 
 
Staff recommends approval of Ordinance 475. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491. 
  



 


